NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING:

PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given that there has been introduced before the Town Board of the Town of Bath on August 12, 2024, a proposed Local Law #4 of the year 2024 entitled “A local law to amend the Code of the Town of Bath, to amend Chapter 111, Taxation, to modify Article VI, Exemption for Volunteer Firefighters or Ambulance Workers”. 
WHEREFORE, pursuant to the statute, the Supervisor of the Town of Bath will hold a public hearing on this local law as stated above at the Town Board Room, in the Municipal Building, 110 Liberty Street, Bath NY, 14810, on November 12, 2024 at 7:00PM, at which time all persons interested will be heard.

Terra Thorpe
Bath Town Clerk
